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26 October 2018 
 
 
Dear Madam or Sir,  
 
Beecroft Station Upgrade 
Review of Environmental Factors, 26 Oct – 9 Nov 2018 
 
This is a courtesy letter to let you know that the public display period for the Beecroft 
Station Upgrade has now commenced. The proposal for the project includes two new 
lifts, a new kiss-and-ride zone, new and upgraded access paths throughout the 
station precinct, improvements to accessible parking and improvements to safety 
systems. 
 
A Review of Environmental Factors (REF) has been prepared and is available for 
viewing and comments are encouraged until 5pm Friday 9 November 2018. The 
planning documentation is available on the project’s webpage 
https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/beecroft-station-upgrade, 
at Pennant Hills Branch Library and at the Transport for NSW office in Chatswood, 
821 Pacific Highway Chatswood. 
 
Should you or anyone within your community have any further questions regarding 
the station upgrade, please contact the Project Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Zoe Rourke 
Community Engagement Manager 
Transport for NSW 
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